
I have seen, and endorse, the comments made by Michael Dudley on behalf of the Remenham Farm 
Residents' Assocaiation, of which I am a member.  
 
In particular, I would press for a Cumulative Impact Policy to be adopted for the Parish of Remenham, 
by reason not only of the Events themselves but of all the traffic and public nuisance caused in the 
setting up and taking down of Event structures. The lanes of our Parish are just not sufficient to allow 
any further Licences being granted, by reason of nuisance, traffic and quiet enjoyment; also the 
consideration of emergency vehicle access during these periods. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of my comments. 
 
REDACTED, 
Remenham 
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